
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

St. Lorenzo Ruiz Middle School is pleased to welcome Live Different to our school on Thursday, 
May 1, 2025, for a special presentation titled “What Really Matters.” The presentation will take 
place in the gymnasium from 9:45 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 

This engaging, hour-long production uses music, personal stories, videos, and interactive 
elements to explore the theme of kindness, hope, and the power of making a difference. “What 
Really Matters” encourages students to reflect on their values, relationships, and the ways they 
can positively impact those around them. 

The presentation is about seeing change, building hope, and embracing a lifestyle of caring for 
people. So that is why we are challenging the status quo and calling the world in which we live to 
stand up and Live Differently. 

All middle school students in Grades 6 through 9 will attend the presentation. We look forward to 
this inspiring opportunity to build a sense of compassion, resilience, and empowerment within our 
school community. 

If you have any questions please email wendy.lynch@rdcrs.ca and/or trevor.reinhart@rdcrs.ca.   

Sincerely, 
 
Wendy Lynch & Trevor Reinhart 
 

 
https://livedifferent.com/ 
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